Judicial Office for Scotland



Mr Peter Still 113 Glebe Road Whitburn West Lothian EH47 0AX Judicial Office for Scotland Strategy & Governance 1A Parliament Square Edinburgh EH1 1RQ

DX 549306 LP 1, Edinburgh 10

0131 240 6677
JudicialOfficeForScotland@scotcourts.gov.uk

25 May 2012

Dear Mr Still

JUDICIAL CONDUCT COMPLAINT - LADY SMITH

I write to acknowledge receipt of your letter, which was forwarded to the Judicial Office for Scotland by Mr Simon Carr in the Office of the Senior President of Tribunals in London.

Your letter will be considered in terms of the Complaints About the Judiciary (Scotland) Rules 2011 and a formal response will be issued in due course.

Yours sincerely

Marisa Strutt Policy Officer

www.scotland-judiciary.org.uk
The Judicial Office for Scotland supports the Lord President in his responsibilities as head of the Scottish judiciary

